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EASL Properties, LL.C
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RE: Violation of the Administrative Order issued on February 15, 2011 and possible civil
penalties.

On February 15, 2011, the Oregon Health Authority, Public Health Division, Office of
Environmental Public Health, Drinking Water Program (Program) issued an Administrative
Order to you requiring cotrective action to be completed at the Belle Passi Estates water system
(PWS ID# OR4101221).

Specifically, the Administrative Order required that you submit sampling results to the Program,
collected at the Belle Passi Estates water system, that demonstrate the drinking water has levels
of arsenic below the maximum contaminant level (MCL). These sampling results were required
to be submitted no later than December 31, 2011. December 31, 2011 has passed without
submission of the samples or demonstration that the Belle Passi Estates water system is in
compliance with the MCL for arsenic.

You are now at risk of being assessed civil penalties in the amount of $50 for every distinct rule
violation and for every day the Belle Passi Estates water system is in violation of a rule (OAR
333-061-0090).

If the Program intends to assess a civil penalty against you, you will be notified in writing and
provided an opportunity for a hearing pursuant to the Oregon Administrative Procedures Act
(ORS chapter 183).

Respectfully,.
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Brad K. Daniels
Enforcement Coordinator
OHA - Drinking Water Program

cc:  Gregg Baird, OHA DWP
Greg DeBlase, Marion County Environmental Health



